
From: Kenneth Hollis <kah7874@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2017 2:21 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass  
  
Kenneth Hollis 
61 Barr Farm Rd 
Bedford, NH 03110 
 
October 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
As an avid hiker, outdoorsman and lover of the Granite State I whole heartedly oppose the Northern Pass.  The long term damage 
proposed far outweighs the estimated two permanent jobs this project will create.  Half of the construction jobs will come from out 
of state and the impact to New Hampshire's natural beauty will be irreparable.  Please do not allow this happen to our great state. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Kenneth Hollis 
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